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06/02/2025  17:03:092025/0472/T COMMNT B A Abraham for 

The Belsize 

Society

For The Belsize Society: The sycamore is very prominent on Glenilla Road. Several branches have already 

been severely cut back and we assume that the proposed 4m reduction will only be applied to branches that 

have not already been cut back.
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